Mr. Bradley D. Priest

Senior Planner

Town of Huntersville

105 Gilead road - third Floor
Huntersville, NC. 28070

August 29, 2107

Re: Requested deferment of SPU 17-02

Dear Mr. Priest:

For the above SUP case, I am requesting that this item be deferred until the September
18, 2017 Town Board Meeting. I will be out of the country and feel that I am the best
representative to speak and answer any questions that may arise.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 704-907-7104. 1 appreciate your
consideration and the Board’s consideration on this matter.

Bonnie[D. Newell
Berkley\ Group LLC



